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A PRAGMATIC APPROACH TO INVESTIGATING THE DIGITAL 

EXISTENCE OF FOOD BANK USERS 

March 2024 
Yaprak Dalat Ward, associate professor of advanced education programs, and 
James (Skip) Ward, associate professor of applied business studies, published 
an article in Information Systems Education Journal. 

 

DARK PLACES: CRIME AND POLITICS IN THE PERSONAL NOIR 

OF JAMES ELLROY 

December 2023  

Darrell Hamlin, association professor of communication studies, law, 

and political science, together with Joseph Romance, former FHSU 

faculty member, edited a book of interdisciplinary essays with insight 

into the literary production of one of the most critically and 

commercially successful authors of our time, James Ellroy. 

 

 

 

BLOCKCHAIN-BASED PRIVACY-PRESERVATION PLATFORM FOR 

DATA STORAGE AND QUERY PROCESSING 

11/01/23  

Mike Mireku Kwakye, assistant professor of computer science, 

published an article in Exeter, United Kingdom. His paper proposes a 

blockchain-based methodology/framework for the privacy 

preservation of data providers’ private and sensitive data. 

 

https://isedj.org/2024-22/n1/ISEDJv22n1p41.html
https://isedj.org/2024-22/n1/ISEDJv22n1p41.html
https://www.goodreads.com/book/show/197244223-dark-places
https://www.goodreads.com/book/show/197244223-dark-places
https://link.springer.com/chapter/10.1007/978-981-97-1274-8_25
https://link.springer.com/chapter/10.1007/978-981-97-1274-8_25


 

     

STERNBERG SUMMER CAMPS LED BY FORMER STERNBERG 

CAMPERS 

03/11/24 

Most kids grow up wanting to become dinosaur-hunting 

paleontologists. At some point in their early teenage years, many of 

these budding dinosaur hunters move on to other interests. However, 

Maggie Wolf and Marjie Cone never waivered in a lifelong, shared, 

unquenchable curiosity about the natural world.  

 

SOLAR ECLIPSE VIEWING PARTY AT KANSAS WETLANDS 

EDUCATION CENTER 

03/18/24 

On April 8, from 12 to 3 p.m., the Kansas Wetlands Education Center 

is offering a unique opportunity for the community to witness a Solar 

Eclipse Viewing Party. While our location may not experience totality, 

viewers will still be treated to a rare and spectacular sight as the 

moon obscures 82.5 percent of the sun. 

 

 
Know of a good story for Heart of a Tiger? Email Tisa Mason, tamason@fhsu.edu 

 
Do you have good news to share? Use our Submit News form.  

To subscribe or unsubscribe to the Tiger Weekly newsletter, click here. 
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